

May 7, 2020

RECEIVED CITY OF LOS ANGELES

MAY 2 7 2020

MAJOR PROJECTS UNIT

Department of Planning, City of Los Angeles Attn: Mindy Nguyen mindy.nguyen@lacity.org City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning 221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350 Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: ENV-2018-2116-EIR Hollywood Center Project

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

I am submitting this letter to offer support during this public comment period for the proposed project, Hollywood Center. I am in support of this project and feel it will be an asset to the Hollywood community.

My family has owned residential and commercial property in Hollywood since 1984. We have seen the growth of Hollywood over the years but would love to see Hollywood continue growing to accommodate the businesses, residents and visitors of the community.

The team who has designed this project have imagined an exciting and 21st century design that will be an enhancement to this community. The housing that is proposed, will give a much-needed open space for pedestrian access that will create a safer environment for the people in our community. Jobs will be created for both construction and ongoing business operations which are also critical to Los Angeles.

Thank you for this opportunity to participate in the public comment for the Hollywood Center Project. I encourage the city to proceed with the plans to bring this exciting addition to Hollywood to life after so many years of waiting.

Sincerely,

David Bolour